
New Name. Same Commitment.
Blood Bank of the Redwoods is now Blood Centers of the Paci�c.

bloodcenters.org   •   1-888-393-GIVE   •    facebook.com/bloodcenters

For all you do, 
you don’t deserve the flu.

Flu shots will be given November 14th - 30th 
(with proof of blood donation) at the 

Santa Rosa Center, 2324 Bethards Drive.

Visit www.bloodcenters.org or 
call 1-888-393-GIVE.

Find the Hero in You. Donate Blood.

Donate blood at Blood Centers of the Pacific 
until November 30th, and get 

your free flu shot!


